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	PRESS RELEASE


CTIA officers inspected stall sales at Velké Pardubická 

(Pardubice, 13 October 2023) On Sunday, 8 October, inspectors of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority, Inspectorate for the Hradec Králové and Pardubice Region, carried out an extraordinary inspection action focused on the sale of refreshment stands at the 133rd edition of the "Velká Pardubická 2023" horse race.  

"Four inspectors from our regional inspectorate carried out a total of six inspections of refreshment stalls in the racecourse area. In four cases, violations of the Consumer Protection Act were detected. Thus, we found deficiencies in two thirds of the total number of inspected objects," commented the Director of the CTIA Inspectorate for the Hradec Králové and Pardubice Region Ing. František Švihlík, MBA.
These were mainly violations of Section 16 of Act No. 634/1992 Coll., on consumer protection, i.e. failure to issue a proof of payment for products with the prescribed particulars on the basis of a consumer's request. Furthermore, the violation of Section 3 of the Consumer Protection Act, consisting in the failure to comply with the requirement of fair sale of products or provision of services. The sellers did not have the measuring instruments intended for commercial use to enable the volumetric measurement of the beverages or the weighing instruments used did not bear a valid official certification.
The detected infringements were dealt with on the spot by the CTIA inspectors with the inspected persons by imposing financial sanctions.
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